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From: McHugh, Timothy L. 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 8:48 AM 
To: DePippo, David; Carroll, Aaron J. 
Subject: FW: FOIA request follow-up - tracking number 15-06495-F 

Importance: High 

FYI. 

From: Beamon, Lakita, VBAVACO [mailto:lakita.beamon@va.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 6:52 AM 
To: McHugh, Timothy L. 
Subject: RE: FOIA request follow-up - tracking number 15-06495-F 
Importance: High 

Mr. McHugh: 

I apologize that you have not received further updates on your FOIA request.  Although I am the point of 
contact, I rely on other teams to provide me with the requested data in order to formulate a 
response.  I’ve already started researching your request to see where it is in the process.  Please know 
that given the time that has already lapsed, it is now my top priority.  As soon as I can get an answer I 
will contact you.   

Sincerely, 

Lakita Beamon  

From: McHugh, Timothy L. [mailto:TMcHugh@hunton.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 11:04 AM 
To: Beamon, Lakita, VBAVACO 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIA request followup - tracking number 15-06495-F 

Ms. Beamon: 

I am writing to request an update on FOIA request 15-06495-F, which was received by your office on July 
16, 2015. 

I received a letter from you dated July 21, 2015, acknowledging receipt of my request and providing the 
above tracking number, but nothing further. Under the FOIA, the Department of Veterans Affairs is 
required to respond to my request within 20 business days. It is now well past that mandatory deadline. 

Please respond as soon as possible with an update on when I might expect a response from the 
Department of Veterans Affairs regarding this request. 

Sincerely, 

Tim McHugh 
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Timothy L. McHugh 
Associate 
tmchugh@hunton.com  

Hunton & Williams LLP 
Riverfront Plaza, East Tower
951 East Byrd Street 
Richmond, VA 23219 
Direct: 804.788.8239 
Fax: 804.343.4602 
www.hunton.com

This communication is confidential and is intended to be privileged pursuant to applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify Hunton & Williams LLP immediately by 
telephone (877-374-4937) and by electronic mail to: help_desk@hunton.com and then delete this message and all copies and backups thereof. 
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